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Featuring our very 
own PSTOS member 

organists at the Becvar’s        
3/19 Wurlitzer!!

Saturday, August 11, 1:30 pm
Shuttles will begin running at 12:45, see notice at bottom of page!

At the interesting Kent home of Jack and Mary Lou Becvar

Enjoy “Make-Your-Own” Strawberry Shortcake, 
Cookies and Beverages on the deck! 

ADMISSION just $10 per person 

Reservations needed by Wed., August 8, to help us plan for food!

From the North on I-5 take exit #152 Orillia Road. You will be going down a hill and then up again to Kent’s East Hill. 
You will be on 212th which becomes 208th. Continue to 116th AV SE and turn RIGHT. Drive 5 miles to 256th and turn LEFT 
(heading east). Go 5 blocks. You will see the Kent School Dist. parking lot on your right. Park there and wait for our shuttle. 

If using I-405, take Exit #2A to Hwy 167/Auburn southbound. From Hwy 167 take the 212th ST exit and drive east (212th 
becomes 208th) to 116th AVE SE. Turn RIGHT on 116th SE and drive 5 miles. Turn LEFT on 256th, heading east, drive 5 blocks. 
You will see the school administration parking lot on the right. Park there and wait for our shuttle.

From the south on I-5 take Exit #142A onto HWY 18, drive approximately 3 miles to Hwy 167. Turn north and drive to 
the 277th ST Exit. Turn east and drive up the hill (East Hill). Cross 108th. 277th becomes 274th, then 116th AVE SE as it curves 
to the left. Take the free right turn at Kent-Kangley Rd. Turn LEFT on 124th, then LEFT on 256th (heading west). Drive 1-1/2 
blocks. You will see the school administration parking lot on your left. Park there and wait for our shuttle.

To get 

there…

IMPORTANT!—Because of road construction, parking will not be available on 116th St. Please park at the Kent School District 	
	                Administration Office lot at 12033 SE 256th St, just a few blocks away. You will be shuttled to the Becvar home. 

Reserve at tom@pstos.org, or phone 206-784-9203, leave message w/ name and how many


